
Term 4 newsletter

CLF Big Bake

Evergreen were represented at the CLF Big Bake 

by Romario and Raphayel. They created carefully 
crafted cake designs and showed how respectful 

Evergreen children are. Well done, boys!

Earthwatch Project

Evergreen have been lucky to be chosen 
to be supported by the Earthwatch 

Project to develop one of our outside 
areas. The Earthwatch team visited the 
school to work with children to create 

designs for the area. They will return to 
landscape the area next term – we can’t 

wait to see our design being created.

World book day

We at fun in all classes celebrating 
World book day. Lots of children come 

to school dresses as a word of their 
choice.

Term 4 was another busy and exciting term. The children have been working 
hard on their oracy skills and have enjoyed using the field at lunchtimes.

Designers in Y6

Year 6 are designing traffic lights for the Year 
3 children to keep them safe whilst they use 

the bikes. They create models out of Lego 
and will then then create their designs 

including electrical circuits.

Y4 and YR shared 
stories together.

We had a fantastic 
‘word walk’ on the 

playground.



Coming next term!

• Year 6 SATs tests. 

• Trips to the Aquarium, Life 
skills and J3.

• School event to celebrate Eid.

• Stay and Play sessions 
continue in the Community 
Hub on a new day and time.

See calendar of events and 
noticeboard for full details.

Forest school learning

Year R have been enjoying 
learning outside at Forest school 

every week.

Investigations

Year 5 tested their propeller 
powered boats. They were all 

very successful but we 
discovered that the boats 

made from plastic were the 
fastest. It was so much fun!

Trip to Wild Place

Year 4 and Year R had an exciting time at The Wild 
Place. They saw lots of interesting animals and had 

lots of fun!
Designers in Y3

Year 3 have been 
designing and 

creating pullies. 
Their designs 

were very 
impressive.

Year 1 have had fun with maths.

Planting

Year 2 had had a lovely time 
planting some saplings which 
we hope will grow into some 
beautiful Hazel, Dog Rose, 
Dogwood, Crab Apple and 
Hawthorn trees to make our 
school a more inviting place for 
wildlife 
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